
 

  

 
 

29th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies  

It has become a tradition for the Year 6 children to have a leavers’ hoodie. The school will be arranging these 

again this year. There is no obligation for your child to have a hoodie, but should you wish to purchase one; this 

will need to be ordered by filling in the online form below and payments made via Parent Pay.  

 

Year 6 Leavers' Hoodie Order Form 

 

They are available to all Year 6 children and all the children’s first names will be added. The hoodie is priced at 

£18.00. The hoodies are red and have a small Rosehill badge on the front left chest area and on the back will be a 

large “24” made up of all of the Y6 children’s first names (see picture) and available in the following sizes: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=U68u5BZQKUmM27OoMQy-2KulzyYDY8pEojFampwJXyVUQjhQNEpEOUpDNkFFRTM0M1hVSDU2T0E5VS4u


 

  

 
 

 

If you would like to order a hoodie please complete the online form and purchase via Parent Pay. A hoodie will 

only be ordered for those who have made a full payment. If you choose not to order and then later change your 

mind after the 10th May, we will provide you with contact details of the company and an online order form. You 

will be expected to make payment direct to the company however there will be an extra charge of £4.95 for 

delivery.  

All payments must be made by Fridy 10th May 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss S Begum 

Admin & Ops Lead 


